Dear Omahawk’s Members:

The runway is being stripped today!

Please do not fly while workers are present.

If you fly tonight, please avoid walking on the painted lines so they can dry thoroughly.
(Plane wheels should be OK after 4pm.)

They are likely to be there a good portion of tomorrow too if the weather holds.

Painting will include the pit area too.

We will let you know when the work will be started to fill dirt along the edges. Nothing
is scheduled yet.

Please call a Board Member with any questions.
Thanks,
The Board



